
 

 

Dr. Achariya Sailasuta, FAVA Secretary General  was invited to participate the 3rd 

Global Conference on Veterinary Education and the Role of the Veterinary 

Statutory Body  hosted by World Organization for Animal Health, OIE  during 4-6 

December, 2013, in  Foz do Iguazu, Brazil.   

In the conference, Dr. Achariya Sailasuta was an invited speaker in the topic 

“PERSPECTIVES  OF  THE  FEDERATION  OF  ASIAN  VETERINARY ASSOCIATIONS, 

FAVA  ON  VETERINARY  EDUCATION” .  The lecture was focused on the unified 

veterinary curriculum  and accreditation in Asian-ASEAN Veterinary Schools.  The 

important roles of FAVA on support and facilitate the veterinary schools in 

collaborating to achieve the goal of global standard and  and  undeniable need to 

define the “day-one-competency” of the veterinary graduate. The conference was 

a successfully platform for the academic and professionalism. 

 


